
From: Sylvia Millstein > 

Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2020 8:50 AM 

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 

COMMUNICATION-C2 

Council -October 21, 2020 

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) 

Report No. 45, Item 4 

Subject: [External] Notice of Public Hearing Committee of the Whole - Official Plan Amendment File 

OP.16006 Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.20.019 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I received the Notice of Public Hearing for applicant 1529749 Ontario Inc. (The Torgan 
Group) and I would like to oppose the above-noted application. 

Due to urban sprawl and extensive traffic congestion, it would not be in Vaughan's best 
interest or to the community-at-large. I am concerned that this could effect our water, air and 
general wellbeing. If this Notice is approved, it will also increase air pollution and traffic 
congestion. 

I would like to request Notice of Council Decision via e-mail. 

Thank you. 

Sylvia Millstein 


